
September 23, 2020 

 

To: Faculty, Students, and Staff of the Komaba I Campus 

From: Komaba Library 

 

Operation of the Komaba Library During the A Semester 
 

 Since the spring, the Komaba Library has been open, as a rule, only to people 

affiliated with the Komaba I Campus. As of the beginning of the A Semester, however, 

it may now also be used by people affiliated with other UTokyo campuses. 

 People from other campuses may make reservations to use the Komaba Library 

under the same conditions as Komaba I members, including the continued 

two-shift-per-day system and avoiding the “3 C’s” (closed spaces, crowds, and close 

contact). Your continued understanding and cooperation will be appreciated. 

 The Komaba Library may not be used for online classes or online examinations. 

 Please continue to check the Komaba Library’s website for the latest information. 


